
 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 16TH – 20TH JANUARY 2023 

Our Christian value this term is Perseverance 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Whole School: 94.23% 

Acorns Class: 91.25% 

Oaks Class: 98.75% 

Mighty Oaks Class: 93.0% 

 

Bibury Bear will be sit with Oaks class next week as they had the best attendance. Well done! 

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

16th        

Parent Forum – 3.00pm  

Bibury Oaks 

TUESDAY 

17th       

Music Lessons 

Bibury Oaks 

WEDNESDAY 

18th       

Bibury Oaks 

THURSDAY 

19th 
PE Lessons 

**Swimming Lessons – Remember swimming kits** 

Bibury Oaks / After School Sports Club  

FRIDAY 

20th 

PE Lessons 

Bibury Oaks 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

24th January  Cyber Safety Talk for parents at North Cerney School  

26th January Skip Fit for the whole school 

31st January Kitchen Club for the whole school 

1st February Y5/6 NSPCC workshop at North Cerney School 

6th February Fire and Rescue Visit 

7th February Safer Internet Day 

10th February Schoolbeat Visit  



 

 

MENU CHANGE – IMPORTANT  

There has been a menu change for next week. Caterlink have swapped Tuesday and Thursday’s 

menus. This is for this week only.   

 

PAYMENT REMINDERS 

There are several payment items overdue. Please visit your ParentPay account and bring these 

up to date. Without the correct contributions, we may have to consider cancelling future events. 

As always, if you are finding it difficult to pay, please contact the school office.  

 

Overdue Payments: 

- Term 3 Swimming Lessons  

- Diwali Dance Workshop 

- Barn Theatre Trip  

 

SPORTS / SWIMMING  

A reminder to send your child in to school in a PE kit every Thursday and to bring in a PE kit 

every Friday. Swimming has now resumed therefore all children require a swimming kit on a 

Thursday.   

 

We would like to apologise for the children being back late from swimming this week. Another 

school had used all of the changing space which pushed back our start time.  

 

PARENT FORUM  

Please join us on the 16th January at 3.00pm to discuss the exciting new building project due to 

start at the end of the term. 

 

FAMILIES GLOUCESTER MAGAZINE  

Please follow the below link to access this month’s Families Magazine  

Families Gloucestershire Magazine 

  

 

 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershirejanfeb2023digital?fr=sMDExZDU2ODgxODc

